
Minutes of Millfields Users Group Committee meeting 10 
September 2014

Present: Emma, Harry and Helen. 

- Tree Circle Cinema this weekend. Discussed stewarding, 

tea/coffee, toilets for the event. 

- Recent Steering Group meeting – attended by Harry, Will, new 

councillor Rebecca Rennison, Wendy, Silvera and Sam. Timber 
Play was the favourite option for the playground. The only paddling
pool option on the table was to knock down the walls and paint the 
central bit. It was not popular. 

- Harry met with Sam and Silvera today to discuss i) the fence in the

playground and putting the kiosk outside it – they got it. They want 
MUG and/or the Steering Group to support it. ii) paddling pool – 
the external wall and perimeter is a trip hazard. There are several 
areas round the perimeter that need sorting out. They can take out
those sections and put back or take out completely. The central 
section needs the drainage sorting out. They want Holly from We 
Made That to detail it. iii) regarding external works – they were 
receptive to using some of Harry’s design work and Streetscene 
developing it further. 

- Georgie Brown is the new parks officer for Millfields. 

- Hayley from Forest Kids Nursery attended the meeting. She is 

starting a nursery in the park in October for 3-5 year olds on 
Wednesdays and Fridays with a maximum of 12 kids per session. 

- Next meeting to be a general meeting in the playground. 


